
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Stakeholders, 

The Santa Margarita River Watershed Management Area (SMRWMA) jurisdictions are performing an 
update of the Water Quality Improvement Plan (WQIP). The focus of the update is to incorporate the 
Investigative Order NO. R9-2019-0007 to conduct Estuary and Watershed Monitoring, Assessment, and 
Reporting. 

An established SMRWMA Consultation Committee is comprised of representatives from the 
environmental and development communities, watershed stakeholders and Regional Water Quality 
Control Board staff. The Consultation Committee members are familiar with the SMRWMA and serves 
as a form of public participation and input mechanism. The knowledge and expertise from the 
members provide the jurisdictions valuable feedback during the decision-making process of finalizing 
the WQIP update. 

A virtual Consultation Committee meeting (via Microsoft Teams) is scheduled for October 22, 2020 at 
2pm – 4pm and the public is invited to attend. At this meeting, the jurisdictions will review the content 
of the planned update with the Committee members to receive recommendations. There will also be 
an opportunity for public comment during the meeting (3 minutes per speaker). 

If you are interested in attending the virtual Consultation Committee meeting, please click on the link 
below:  

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting 

 

If you are unable to attend the virtual Consultation Committee meeting, you may also join by dialing 
the phone number below and entering the conference ID when prompted:   

+1 213-357-2812   Conference ID: 231 408 024# 

 

The agenda and committee meeting materials will be posted on the Riverside County Watershed 
Protection website no later than Monday, October 19, 2020.   

http://content.rcflood.org/NPDES/PublicNotices.aspx 

Please contact Matt Yeager via email myeager@rivco.org with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

The Santa Margarita River Watershed Responsible Agencies: Cities of Menifee, Murrieta, Temecula, 

Wildomar, County of Riverside, County of San Diego, and the Riverside County Flood Control & Water 
Conservation District  
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